
 

SUMMER TERM—NEWSLETTER 2 

 

30th April 2021 

PARENTS EVENING APPOINTMENTS  
Thank you to those parents who dialled in for parents evening meetings via TEAMs this week. We 
hope you found the meetings useful and informative. We will be making contact after the Bank 
Holiday with those parents who did not manage to make contact for their session so that an 
alternative time can be arranged. 

Ruby  
Class 

Reception—Otis or all his efforts in pattern making this 
week. Otis can spot and make his own repeating patterns 
and use his reasoning skills to explain to his peers why 
his pattern is repeating. Otis has a perfect attitude to 
learning and is always ready to learn. Thank you Otis .   
 

Emerald  
Class 

Year 1—Eden for her fantastic writing.  It has been lovely 
to see Eden so enthusiastic about her writing this week 
and keen to write independently!  Well done Eden! 

 

Year 2—Amelia for her wonder maths work this week!  
She has been completing problems involving tens and ones 
independently.  Well done Amelia! 

Sapphire  
Class 

Year 3— Iowa is a happy and delightful member of the 
class.  She worked very hard rounding numbers to the 
nearest multiple of 10 and she has used an atlas 
confidently to find countries and capital cities.  Well done 
Iowa.   

 

Year 4—Kayden has enjoyed his learning this week, 
participating fully with all activities set.  He is a more 
independent and responsible worker.  He too used an atlas 
very confidently this week to find countries and capital 

Diamond  
Class 

Year 5—Phoebe has worked exceptionally hard in maths 
this week and her understanding of time has really 
improved. She also produced a fantastic script in our 
online coding session. Well done and thank you Phoebe!   

 

Year 6—Isaac has improved his time management this 
week and has adapted well to writing in one draft. He 
worked extremely hard in our online coding session, 
producing a very impressive script. Well done and thank 
you Isaac!  

STAR LEARNERS 

Our Christian Values 
Respect    Forgiveness    Compassion    Friendship    Justice    Trust 

Bank Holiday 
Mon 3rd May—School Closed 
 

Half Term 
Break up—Fri 28th May 
Return—Mon 7th June 
 

Summer Holidays 
Break up—Thurs 22nd July 
Return—(Y1-6) Wed 8th Sept 
            New Rec Mon 13th Sept 

TERM DATES 

Dear Parent,  

Thank you for your patience with regards to the 

school re-establishing KS2 Stay and Play sessions. 

We are in the process of completing DBS staff 

clearance for some casual staff, whilst a more 

permanent recruitment concludes. We hope to be 

able to reinstate some KS2 sessions within the 

next few weeks. We will send more information in 

next weeks newsletter. In the meantime KS1 

sessions continue and should be booked weekly via 

the link below:  

CLICK HERE  

Could we kindly request that these sessions are 

only booked by parents working on those specific 

days, they are currently limited in availability  due 

to Covid restrictions.  

After a promising few sunny days, it now looks like 

we have reverted to the usual ‘bank holiday’ 

weather which is a great shame. However, 

whatever you choose to do, I hope you have time to 

spend with your families and friends enjoying some 

fresh air and fun.  

Many Thanks & Have a lovely long Weekend.  

Best Wishes,   Fran Brinicombe  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=3RWFZvuneEGMNLPFLdk_cNPYITe_4-9InLiUexVmkRZUQ0QzSEY0RUtRRUNHVU1RSTM3RVpRNEk4Ry4u

